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February 15, 2007 

Mary Anne Snyder, Executive Director 
Children’s Trust Fund 
110 E. Main St., Suite 614 
Madison, WI  53703 

Dear Ms. Snyder: 

On behalf of the Joint Legislative Council’s Special Committee on Placement of Sex 
Offenders, thank you for your presentation at the committee’s January 4th meeting.  The 
information you and Ms. Sampson provided was very helpful to committee members. 

Based upon committee discussion following your presentation, we request that you 
consider including links to other state agency websites that provide information and sexual abuse 
and sexual assault crimes on your Stop It Now! website.  We believe that providing parents and 
other members of the public with one place where they can access comprehensive information on 
these subjects would be a great service. 

Thank you for you consideration of this request.  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

___________________________________  ________________________________ 
Representative Scott Suder    Representative Garey Bies 
Co-Chair, Special Committee on Placement  Co-Chair, Special Committee on Placement 
  of Sex Offenders       of Sex Offenders 
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